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This is our final Newsletter of this school year.  A special thank you goes to our Eco Reps, 

now known as Eco Warriors, for their help and dedication this year.  In case you don’t know 

them they are:  Aaron, Alfie, Callum, Chloe, Izzie and Sophie.  They have been full of ideas 

and more than happy to share them and put them into practice within our school; they have 

happily led the Eco assemblies and always remind us of Eco meetings. 

 

As you know we had building works at the start of the school year which made areas 

inaccessible so we took the opportunity to change our plans for our grounds.  If you have any 

spare time next year we would be very grateful for any help you can give. 

 

Our school year ran with our usual themes of Energy saving in the autumn term and the 

children gleefully restricted lighting during SwitchOff Fortnight and How Low Can You Go? 

Day.  Spring term had Waste as its focus and we had a textile collection.  Spring term’s main 

focus was growing and each child planted a tomato seed and once the plant had established 

we sent them all home.  We would love to know how many tomatoes were harvested and any 

photographs you have would be gratefully received for our noticeboard.  Flower Fairies 

visited our planters at the front of the school and we had some very pretty flowers on 

display for the summer term.  Thank you to all who took part. 

 

There are many more activities taking place during the year and if you would like to get 

involved please contact us. 

 

Please remember that we consider the whole school community as part of our Eco Team and 

all are welcome to attend our meetings.  There are also suggestion slips available on the Eco 

noticeboard in the Link if you have any ideas. 

 

 

We look forward to next year with additional children as we will have our Year 3 class in 

place.  Many hands make light work!  

 

If you would like any further information on our Eco activities please speak with Mrs Dodd in 

the office or Mrs Bowling. 


